TeraTron )

Bunsenstr. 10, 51647 Gummersbach, Germany
Email: rainer.helberg@teratron.de

Tel: +49-2261-80820

Fax: +49-2207-968920

FCC ID: QLXKRP
Request for Withdrawing FCC ID

Date: Jan. 24" 2017

We, Tera Tron GmbH, hereby apply for withdrawing FCC ID. The reason why we
would like to withdraw the FCC ID is because of the marketing concern. Previously,
we disable 5GHz of this device by software. We would like to re-open 5GHz for this
device and use the same FCC ID. Please be advised that the hardware of this device is
totally identical without any modification. We have not sold or delivered this product
with this FCC ID anywhere (worldwide).

The information of the FCC ID:
FCC ID: QLXKRP

Granted date: 11/21/2016
Applicant: TeraTron GmbH

Thanks

Sincerely

(Signature) y
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{ “Bunsenstr 10

7D 51647 Gummersbach
Vir Rainer Helberg

Bunsenstr. 10, 51647 Gummersbach, Germany



